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PITTMAN LAW GROUP, P.L.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

January 25, 2019

George Pino
8369 NW 12th Street

Dear George.

I smcerely thank you for your commitment and dedication as a host committee
leader at the 2018 Orange Bowl Festival Week. Your hard work with the teams and
special guests did not go unnoticed, and I appreciate everything you did to make the
Orange Bowl a success this vear.

The contributions you make are nvaluable and [ am grateful for vyour
participation. Thank you agam!

Simcerely

/

Sean Pittman
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REPLY TO:

O Wilhelmina Square - 1028 East Park Avenue r Tallahassee, Florida 32301 » 850.216.1002 ph » 850.224.7477 fax
[0 2655 North Ocean Drive, Suite 130 » Riviera Beach, Florida 33404 » 561.845.7453 ph » 850.224.7477 fax

[ 1501 Biscayne Boulevard, Suite107 » Miami, Florida 33132 » 305.631.2115 ph » 850.224.7477 fax
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